
Help keep 
children  

safe
Staying in your bubble to protect against COVID-19 
can put a lot of pressure on your family. We want  
to make sure all children and families are safe. 

Don’t hesitate to get in touch 
If you or a child you know is in immediate danger, call Police on 111.

If you are worried about a child’s ongoing safety, please call  
Oranga Tamariki on 0508 FAMILY (0508 326 459) or email 
contact@ot.govt.nz


